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Jeff and Peter:

Because this draft involves ch. 13, I would appreciate any comments either of you
might have regarding the changes I make to ch. 13 before I submit the draft to Sen.
Drzewiecki.  Many thanks.

Rick A. Champagne
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–9930
E–mail:  Rick.Champagne@legis.state.wi.us


